
Village of Clarksville 
Council Meeting Minutes 

May 1, 2017 
 

A regular monthly meeting of the Clarksville Village Council was held May 1, 2017 at the Clarksville Village Hall.  
President Amy Byers called the meeting to order at 7 pm.  Other council members present Trustees Bonnie Main, 
Robbie Mutschler, Brad Clark, Joseph Graham, Allen Sheldon, Treasurer Rose Barratt, and Clerk Shari Clark.   
Absent - Trustee Patricia Reser. 
 
Ionia County Building Inspector Jim Seibel gave an update concerning property 103 N. Main & 105 previously cited 
as a dangerous structure. Ionia County Building Official had recent contact with the property owner whose 
intention is to repair/replace crumbling brick on the building.  The owner had been given notice to repair or 
demolish the building.  Council members shared additional nuisance concerns.  A follow up will be reported back 
from the building department in the near future. 
 
Morgan Carroll, Business Development Coordinator ICEA/ The Right Place shared a presentation highlighting tools, 
resources, and support their organization offers for Ionia County. 
 
The minutes of the April 3, 2017 meeting were read and approved. 
 
Motion by B.Clark and supported by Graham to pay monthly bills totaling $11,792.31 plus incoming Consumers 
bills.  Motion passed. 
 
Reports were read by Treasurer Barratt, Street & Sewer by B.Clark, Ex Officio Planning Commissioner Main, and 
Clerk S.Clark. 
 
Motion by B.Clark and supported by Mutschler to authorize Joe Graham to step in for Orin Mutschler to work 
Village Clean Up Day.  All in favor, motion passed. 
 
Motion by B.Clark and supported by Mutschler to authorize Ox Roast Committee to close off Main Street for the 
annual Ox Roast Event to be held on August 12, 2017 from 8 am – 7 pm.  Motion passed. 
 
Motion by B.Clark and supported by Sheldon to approve  Manszewski Landscaping bid $1,050.00 Seasonal Banner 
Installation, $600.00 Landscaping, Bark, & Flowers at Village Limit Signs, $80 Bark for Village Gazebo if needed, and 
$650.00 to Power Wash, Clean Gutters, & Wash Outside Windows of Village Hall.   All in favor, motion passed. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:03 pm. 
The next regular meeting will be held June 5, 2017. 

Submitted by Shari Clark, Village Clerk 


